
Gold Bronze

JAPAN EXPO SPONSORSHIP PACKAGE

(In addition to the following plans, it is also possible to promote sampling products only)

JAPAN EXPO Entrance tickets
($25 x 20 )

1.

Listing company’s logo / name /
info on the event websites

2.

Listing company’s logo on the
event final program

3.

Listing company’s logo on the
event signage

4.

Listing company’s logo on the
event Ads

5.

Listing company’s name on the
ticket sales site

6.

Listing company’s logo /name /
info on the SNS

7.

Banner display8.
Announcement by MC9.

JAPAN EXPO Entrance Tickets
($25 x 5 )

1.

Listing company’s logo / name /
info on the event websites

2.

Listing logo on the event  final
Program

3.

Listing company logo on the
event Signage

4.

Listing company’s logo on the
event Ads

5.

Listing company’s name on the
ticket sales site

6.

Listing company’s logo / name
on SNS

7.

Announcement by MC8.

AU＄5,000 
Silver

AU＄3,000 AU＄1,000 
JAPAN EXPO Entrance Tickets
($25 x 10 )

1.

Listing company’s logo / name /
info on the event websites

2.

Listing company’s logo on the
event final program

3.

Listing company’s logo on the
event signages

4.

Listing company’s logo on the
event Ads

5.

Listing company’s name on the
ticket sales site

6.

Listing company’s logo / name /
info on SNS

7.

Announcement by MC8.

 ( Saturday 25th October 10am~4pm, Sydney Town Hall )


